
From: Dusty Pilkington 

To: "lou.whitford@cityofkittitas.com"; "debbie.lee@cityofkittitas.com" 

Subject: CB-16-00006 Halloin 

Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 3:44:00 PM 

 
 

Greetings. I just would like to check in and see if the City has had an opportunity to look this over. I 

had been under the impression that I neglected to notify the city of Kittitas, but I have an email on 

my server dated 08/30/2016 showing that I did notify the city, but I have yet to get any response. I 

am hoping to finalized this combination as soon as possible. Please let me know tomorrow if you 

can. 
 
 
 

Thanks, 
 

 
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington 

Planner I 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926 

(509) -962-7079 

dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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